You are the wind beneath our wind instruments!



Dear Friends,

We are humbled by your support on #GivingTuesday. Thanks to you, we gained a substantial increase in Instagram (and Threads!) followers, and raised close to \$500, enabling Children in Harmony to further its mission to provide youth the tools and resources they need to make their voices heard through music-making, social-emotional learning, and community engagement.

Now more people are aware of what Children in Harmony is striving for, and they know what we have accomplished so far! Over Over 145 240,000 concerts youth reached performed annually Over 1,786 instruments made

This happened because you came through this #GivingTuesday. We are also active on Facebook, LinkedIn, and Threads. Please follow us there if you haven't already!

Your support means the world to us. You are the POWER that EMPOWERS our work.

Thank you!

Follow Us on Social Media









Get Involved!

Make a tax-deductible donation.

There are many ways to show your support. Whichever way you participate, your

<u>Start a fundraiser</u> on Facebook.
 Find us on the <u>RoundUp</u> app and support our mission with the spare change

Dedicate your birthday on Facebook.

contribution makes a difference.

- from your credit card transactions.
 Make a <u>crypto donation</u>.
 Take part in our #GivingTuesday #HolidayVibe challenge.
- Check our Instagram page for more info!
 Bid on or spread the word about our Charitybuzz auction packages! More details coming soon...

emotional benefits of music education, which include improvements

Your generous gift today will give young people access to the key social-

in anxiety and depression, a greater ability to cope with traumatic events, and the

Follow us on social and share our fundraiser with your followers.

enhancement of critical <u>language and cognitive skills.</u> Proceeds will bring our flagship program, the Amani Project, to NYC and expand to additional U.S. based cities as well as revitalize our funding for our partners abroad. Every dollar donated helps to pay teaching artists, with the purchase of supplies and materials and additional vital costs to conducting, enhancing and expanding our programs.

Together, we can create a healthier, more harmonious world.



CHILDREN N HARMONY

Copyright © 2023 Children in Harmony, All rights reserved.

You're receiving this email because you have indicated interest in staying up to date on what's happening with Children in Harmony and the Amani Project.

Our mailing address is: 1933 S. Broadway, Suite 1146 Los Angeles, CA 90007

Want to change how you receive these emails?
You can update your preferences or unsubscribe from this list.

